
 

  

Well summer is here. That’s not enough to stop our ladies from 

volunteering for the good of our Legion! 

We are still having 50/50 and Meat Draws every Saturday. There will be a 

special “All Things Bar-B-Que” Meat Draw on Saturday June 29, 2024.  

The Farmer's Market starts on June 9, 2024 11am-3 pm. Caroline will be 

there as often as possible selling items for the Legion and LA.  She also will have 

registration and transfer forms for anyone interested.  Just drop by to say hello. 

If you need a little light reading we have a small Library so come on down 

on a Saturday or Canada Day and have a look.  

We are looking for small items that can be prizes for the Free Fun Bingo.  

July 1st your Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting Free Fun Bingo from 1:30 PM to 3 PM. 

The Ladies are having a BAKE SALE on Canada Day also.  Donated baking can be 

brought to the Legion Sunday June 30th between 2 and 3 PM or between 9 and 10 

AM on Monday July 1st.  Bake Sale starts at 10 AM and will run until 

approximately 2PM.   

On May 21 we had our Honours and Awards.  Congratulations to all 

recipients with these special mentions:  Eldean Baskerville received her 65 year 

pin, Loree Hurst received her Life Membership and Rick Etmanski received a 

“White Skirt” as a thank you for all he does for our LA. 

On Saturday May 25th the Kingsway Ladies Auxiliary presented a “White 

Skirt” to our youngest recipient and a piggy bank donation.  Jaxx (great grandson 

to Blondie and Ron Charlet) has been coming to our meat raffles and bingos 

throughout the year when his busy schedule allows.  He absolutely loves helping 

the Ladies with the meat raffle and free fun bingos.  His enthusiasm is contagious! 

Enjoy your summer!  From your Ladies Auxiliary 
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